
Midwest Foxsquad,   
  
      First let me apologize for neglecting my duties all week.  I had some 
family issues that needed taken care of and mixed in with kids softball and 
baseball kept me busy.   
  
I would like to congratulate South Dakota, North Dakota, Mexico and 

Nebraska all for hitting the 90% target by April 13.  Wyoming barely missing 
by 9 members.  As a Region we missed the 90% as we sit at 87.48% and 
last place of all the regions.  Honestly, this is unacceptable as we should 
not and cannot use Covid as an excuse anymore.  Through emails and 
other ways I have seen many Squadrons have been having functions and 
meetings on the various levels of their Detachment.  It is now time for us to 
get to work and bring back our members to this organization.  I know the 
drive for membership can be done as I have sat on many 
committee/commission and region calls and listened in and here what they 
say they are doing.  Lets get to 100% membership as a region by 
Convention. 
  
  
  

Juan R. Torres 

National Vice Commander 

Midwest Region 21-22 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



From: Thom Skelley 
Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2022 4:16 PM 
To: Thom Skelley 
Subject: 90% Target Date Report 

  
  

WE DID IT BEFORE AND 
WE HAVE DONE IT AGAIN!! 

Great job and congratulations to the 34 
Detachments and the 3 Regions that met or 

exceeded goal as we surpassed the target by 
over 5000 members. 

We are the Sons of The American Legion-
Proud Possessors of a Priceless Heritage and 

we are SALSTRONG!! 
THOM SKELLEY 

SONS OF THE AMERICAN LEGION 

NATIONAL MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE CHAIRMAN 

813-310-0109 

  

  

Conference Call Information: 

Third Tuesday of each month-8pm EST-605-472-5756 pin 7717294 
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